May 2025-April 2026 APF
Greetings from your team at Westside Pediatrics!

As we look forward to our 29th(!) year, we at Westside Pediatrics remain committed to
providing your children with the highest level of care. We continue to be an independent
practice that accepts most insurance plans, and are confident that our practice model
remains the best way for us to provide outstanding, personalized, accessible care for
your family. Our Annual Practice Fee (APF) is essential in maintaining this model.

We respect that everyone’s health care costs come at a significant expense. Our Annual
Practice Fee (APF) will not increase in 2025 and continues to be capped for families of
three or more. The May 2025 through April 2026 APF will remain $350 per patient,
with a family maximum of $850. This is due in the month of May. The APF is waived for

the first 12 months of life, and is not automatically charged to your credit card on file.
Please click here to pay your APF.

We remain honored and thankful for our trusted relationships and the opportunity to
care for your family.

If you feel this fee represents an undue burden, please contact our office administrator
at APF@wppc.pcc.com.

For further information about our Annual Practice Fee please click here.
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